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Enrico Dolcecore <dr.dolcecore@gmail.com>

Fwd: Congratulations on achieving your CACCP!
1 message

Christine Hafer <drchristinehafer@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 1, 2018 at 1:59 PM
To: Enrico <dr.dolcecore@gmail.com>

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Kelli Gould <certification@icpa4kids.com>
Date: August 1, 2018 at 1:53:49 PM EDT
To: Christine Hafer <drchristinehafer@gmail.com>
Subject: Congratulations on achieving your CACCP!

Hello Dr. Hafer,

Congratulations!  You are now Certified from the Academy Council on Chiropractic Pediatrics.  We
commend you on your hard work and dedication to the field of family chiropractic!

Here is what you can expect to happen next:

Your certification will be listed on the ICPA online directory within one week.  You will be
recognized as a CACCP on our directory so long as you maintain your ICPA membership.
You will be mailed brand new ICPA certificates to reflect your CACCP status. (Please allow up to 2
months for printing and delivery)
You can find a copy of ICPA's CACCP press release HERE, which you can personalize and share
with your community.  (You must be logged in to your ICPA account to access) 
We will announce your certification to our online communities (such as the Pedex newsletter).  If
you would like to have your photo included with this announcement, please fill out the photo
release form HERE.
In order to maintain your CACCP status, you will need to complete 12 hours of ICPA continuing
education every biennium.  This can be fulfilled by either attending an ICPA approved seminar,
participating in a PBRN project, or attending the Summit.  You can read more information on this
requirement HERE.  Your next requirement needs to be fulfilled during the next biennium cycle,
which is January 1, 2019 to December 31, 2020.  The ICPA will reach out in late 2018 with a
reminder about the CACCP CE requirement.

 

Congratulations again on achieving your certification!  We love to hear about how the CACCP program has
impacted doctors and their practices!  Please share your experience with us HERE.

--

Kelli Gould       
Certification/Diplomate Coordinator 
PBRN Data Analyst
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ICPA Liaison to the Academy of Chiropractic Family Practice
(p) 610-565-2360

tel:(610)%20565-2360

